
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Pattison will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed FY 20-
21 Budget.  The Public Hearing will be held Tuesday, September 22, 2020 at 7:00 P.M 
 
Meeting will be held by videoconference pursuant to Texas Government Code Chapter 551, 
and in accordance with section 418.016 of the Texas Government Code, Governor Abbott has 
suspended various provisions that require government officials and members of the public to 
be physically present at a specified meeting location.   
 
Members of the public will be entitled to participate and address the governmental body 
during the videoconference meeting by contacting the City Secretary via email at 
CitySecretary@pattison.texas.gov or call 281-934-3715 to receive information about logging 
into the videoconference. 
 
The proposed budget is posted on the website: https://pattison.texas.gov/financial-transparency/.  
Contact the City Secretary at 281-934-3715 or via email at CitySecretary@pattison.texas.gov with 
any questions. 
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